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29 February 2024 

Dear families, 

Brighter Futures – Wednesday 13 March 2024 

On Wednesday 13 March PfA will be hosting ‘Brighter Futures’, an event that has been 

designed to provide pupils and families with an opportunity to talk to key colleges, day 

services and other professional organisations who may play a significant part in the next 

steps of our young people in their lives after Ravenshall.  

You are invited to attend the event as your child is approaching a transition phase and hope 

it will provide you with some insightful information prior to your child leaving school. 

The event which is being held adjacent to our PfA site, at Thornhill Lees Community 

Centre, Brewery Lane, Dewsbury, WF12 9DU, starts at 1:30pm and finishes at 5:30pm. 

Please feel free to drop in to the event. If you would like to collect your child from school 

between 1:15pm - 3:00pm please follow the link and complete the form to indicate your 

intention  https://forms.office.com/e/N8k91Uqxfk  

We hope you are able to attend and look forward to seeing you at the event. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely,   

B Errett 

Becks Errett  

Assistant Head for PfA 
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